Dear Families

The spring session of the 21st CCLC Program will be starting
on March 8. The program will be delivered virtually, Monday-
Thursday, 3:30- 5:30. Program offerings will include the
following enrichment activities:

Arapahoe Odyssey Cooking and Gardening
Arapaho Language and Culture

Reader’s Theater
Running Brave
Warriors Club
Spring Stem

If your student has other interests or ideas for enrichment
activities, the program would like to hear them. Please share
your students’ ideas:

Please choose a first and second choice of enrichment, fill out
the following, and return to the school by March 3rd.

1st:

2nd:

Student: Grade:

Ho hou for all you do for your students and we look forward to
the Spring Session of 21st CCLC.
21st CCLC Staff



